
Notice 

 

Teachers who have already submitted online applications in respect of the Faculty Induction 

Programme (FIP), Refresher Courses in Kannada, Social Sciences, Information and 

Communication Technology (ICT), and Teacher Educators from April to June 2024 are requested 

to submit a soft copy of the uploaded online application to our email: ugchrdcbu@gmail.com 

immediately. Due to technical problems, we are unable to download the applications submitted 

during the above period. 
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